
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Wednesday 8th March 2023. 
 

Early Years Litter Pick Thursday 16th March 2023. 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you may have already seen on Tapestry, Early Years children and the Rota KIds 
are going to be doing a local litter pick of our village of Whittingham. This follows on 
from last term's topic of thinking about what we can do to look after our environment. 
The trip is on Thursday 16th March from approximately 1.00pm until 2.00pm. 
 
Children will need to come to school as normal in their school uniform. The council 
has kindly provided us with gloves, bags and litter pickers.  
 
If you are available and would like to volunteer to help us please just let myself or 
Mrs Kennedy know. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
If you could fill the permission slip below and return to school by Monday 13th March. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Marsden 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
To Whittingham C of E Primary School. 
 
I give permission for my child …………………  (name) to take part in a litter pick 
around Whittingham Village on Thursday 16th March from approximately 1-2pm. 
 
I would / would not be interested in volunteering  ( please delete as applicable) 
 
 
Signed ……………………………….. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


